
Mrs. Prestwood’s Ponderings
February 26, 2024

Math
Last week, we explored

solving for the unknown as
we skimmed a little algebraic
reasoning. This week, we will
continue refining our skip

counting skills as we dive into
five. We will learn that skip

counting 5s is a valuable skill
to have as we count nickels,

toes, and fingers.

Praise the Lord, and let
all that is within me,
bless His holy name!

https://tinyurl.com/6ctp6mrx

Continue praying for and
contributing to our Eagle Fund.

We have gone above and
beyond our first goal; now we

push on to an even higher goal!.
Help our Eagles soar!

Phonics and
Literature

Last week, we learned about snakes
and squishmallows as we read the book,
Stone Soup and ate our own version of
stone soup. This week, we will learn our
next digraph, sh. We will explore all
types of words that include “Sh'',

whether at the beginning of the word or
the end. Our red words this week are
bowl and his. Please continue doing a
great job at reading with your scholar

each night! Kudos to you! Show and Tell
this week will involve bringing an

item or a picture of an item for which
you are thankful.

Science

We will take a break from

science for a couple of weeks

as we begin to explore Texas

history. However, we may

learn some scientific facts

along the way about Texas,

such as climate and “state”

geography.

Please help your scholar
memorize weekly to keep

within their hearts.

We were therefore buried with
him through baptism into death.

"[Workers}, obey your earthly
masters with respect and fear, and
with sincerity of heart, just as you
would obey Christ." Ephesians 6:5

History
Last week, we learned
about the state flag of

Texas and made cowboy
boots. This week, we will
learn about the six flags

over Texas, the
bluebonnet, the armadillo,

and the Alamo.

Important Reminders!

Every Wednesday at 9:45 -
Chapel. All are welcome!

OSL Summer Camp is just around
the corner. Call the office to
register your child for all the
exciting things happening this

summer!

Remember to re-enroll your
scholar for 2024-25.

Current students need to re-enroll for
the coming year and space is limited!

Religious Studies

Last week, we were comforted
by the fact that Jesus is our
Good Shepherd and always

loves us. We also were amazed
that Jesus raised Lazarus from

the dead. We dove a little
deeper into why we celebrate

Lent. This week, we will hear the
parable of the Prodigal Son, find
out that Jesus loves the little
children, and hear in wonder
about how Jesus loves even

sinners like Zacchaeus - and us!

Look Ahead

Tuesday, March 5 - Field trip to
Stuart Little

Friday, March 8 - Incentive
Day! (No school!)

March 11-15 - Spring Break!

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftinyurl.com%2F6ctp6mrx&data=05%7C01%7Cbprestwood%40oslschool.org%7C1c04208ccca548d99f0f08dbd7003f33%7Cbe84b16044af49168b0923206179ec9f%7C0%7C0%7C638340168305744092%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=pgjpbeWtFCLaMrFXFqCe%2BX%2BdYuunnlM4msSjB011%2Flc%3D&reserved=0



